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Still on the fence over what photo to enter into our October themed
competition? Make your choice soon. Time is running out!
 

Next Meeting
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Our next meeting is scheduled for September 17 at 7pm.

Presenter: Harold Ross, Sculpting with Light: A Transformative Approach
to Photography
Judge: Tom Tauber
Competitions: Digital – Fences, Monochrome Prints – Open
Submission Deadline: Sunday, October 15 at midnight
Pre-meeting Workshop: Things To Do With Your Photos (Great Gift Ideas)
by Linda Kamholz, 6:15pm Linden Room

Reminder
The auditorium is no longer accessible from the side door (ramp from the
parking lot). You must enter and exit the building on the ground floor and take
the elevator to/from the auditorium. A silent alarm will go off if the side door is
opened and Medford Leas security will pay us an unhappy little visit. Let's not
make our hosts unhappy.
 

Upcoming SJCC Exhibition

Our annual Medford Leas Exhibition will be hung outside the auditorium
throughout November.  All active members are invited to enjoy this opportunity
to display their framed prints in this exhibit.

Drop-off:
Saturday, November 4, 10 am - noon

All frames must be properly wired for hanging.  Please email
SJCCExhibitions@gmail.com with the name, title and price of each work you
will be submitting by November 1 so that we can prepare tags. Attach a note
with the same information to the back of the frames when dropping off so that
they can be identified. Maximum: 4 framed prints per member

The exhibit will be hung immediately afterward. If you are available to help out,
please see Barbara Doreste at the next meeting (you'll likely find her setting up
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the refreshments). She'll be so happy she may even save you an extra cookie.

Thank you for helping us show our gratitude to Medford Leas for the use of the
facility, and make a difference in the daily lives of the residents, visitors and
staff who look forward to enjoying our work each season.

 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Best regards,
Sara Ascalon, President
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